
Dear Sir/Madam 

I am really concerned about the council`s plans to build on the green belt around Enfield.. 

For example the argument in the Trent Park area mentions "levelling up" with other houses already 
built on Trent Park..  These houses were built on University land and  I find this point valueless. 

The roads around this area are already very busy and a massive increase in this activity would 
seriously impact upon life in Enfield. 

It is hard to believe that houses in this area will be affordable for people in need.  Surely it would be 
likely to attract people from outside the area. 

The loss of green belt to Enfield residents would be a severe backward step, particularly with near 
future concerns about global warming. 


